8/18/23, 10:17 AM Mail - ARB ZEV Fleet - Outlook

RE: ACF

ARB ZEV Fleet <zevfleet@arb.ca.gov>
Tue 8/15/2023 7:30 AM

To:Sean Henebry <Sean.Henebry@PACCAR.com>

Hey Sean!

Thank you again for your interest in Advanced Clean Fleets. Per our prior email disclaimer, if you do not want your
email compiled for the ACF rulemaking file to become part of the public record please let me know as soon as
possible. Otherwise, we are obliged to add it to the ACF comment docket at the end of the 15-day public
comment docket.

P n CALLIE BRACEWELL
L : Air Resources Technician Il
CALIFORNIA Mobile Source Control Division
AlRRESOURCES BOARD callie.bracewell@arb.ca.gov

From: Sean Henebry <Sean.Henebry@PACCAR.com>
Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 12:58 PM

To: Arneja, Paul@ARB <Paul.Arneja@arb.ca.gov>
Subject: ACF

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Paul,

I'm getting some more questions from fleets on ACF. Are there any idling restrictions on high priority fleets that
opt for the prime path starting in 20247 Or can fleets idle as long as they have a clean idle sticker and under the
18 year, 800k mile mark?

Thanks,

Sean Henebry
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